WHAT'S INSIDE

Worship
Music
Preschool

Children & Youth

Adults

Fellowship &

Community
Mission

Building Updates
Notes & Needs

Birthdays

Advent Preview

2024 AUTUMN EDITION

FROM THE PASTOR'S PEN

Dear Friends,

This newsletter is filled cover to cover with examples of your generosity and
kindness. Serving our community, giving generously in support of our
stewardship campaign, responding to relief efforts in the wake of Hurricane
Helene, volunteer efforts around the building and good news about friendships
forming across the generations that make up our family. Thanks be to God!

This past Sunday | was the grateful recipient of your kindness and generosity as
you marked pastor appreciation with thoughtful gifts, beautiful flowers, the
kindest of words and (of course!) pumpkin flavoured goodies. Thank you from
the bottom of my heart. As | said on Sunday, your care for my family and | is a
great gift. To quote the psalmist ‘the boundary lines have fallen for me in
pleasant places.” (Psalm 16:6) | am humbled and grateful.

And | am also inspired, because | truly believe that we, the people of this
church, can be an example to others as we carry kindness and generosity with
us now to election day and beyond. Remembering that our faith compels us to
reflect Christ in every aspect of our lives, consider how you might make a
difference in the days ahead with simple actions - choosing a kind response
over a sharp one, a spirit of generosity over a spirit of meanness. While these
small acts might not change the world, they might just

transform us to be a better reflection of the One we love

and follow, and that will make a world of difference.

See you in church,
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WORSHIP

As we kicked off the fall season together, the Book of James brought us powerful
challenges. From the importance of being mindful of the words we speak to the
countercultural truth that wisdom is often found in gentleness, James offered us some
guidelines living out our faith .

A central theme throughout the series was the call to put our faith into action. This
culminated beautifully as we concluded our September sermon series with a dedicated
Day of Service, where we literally took our feet to the streets, embodying the
teachings we had reflected on.

For a full recap of the day's activities and highlights, please see pages 16-17.Let’s
continue to carry the lessons of James into our daily lives as we serve and uplift one
another!

BE RICH

In the month of October we made our way through the tenth chapter of Mark’s gospel
as our sermons lined up with our Stewardship theme for the Fall - Be Rich. Learning
from the disciples what to do (and what not to do!) we focused on growing in
welcome, in generosity and in service - a lifelong journey.
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WORSHIP
BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS

Sunday, October 64, Clinton Presbyterian Church held its 2nd Annual Blessing of the
Animals Event. With over 45 local families and church members and more than a dozen
animal friends in attendance, Pastor Tracey held a brief service inviting attendees to
honor their pets and the importance of their relationships. With music accompaniment by
Mari Greene and Bill Anthony Jr on guitar, following the service each animal was given a
personal blessing along with a certificate. A photo station was set up with props for
guests to take selfies with their beloved pets and refreshments were served. From fuzzy
and fluffy, to slick and scruffy, there was a blessing for them all.

" BLESSING OF THE " BLESSING OF THE
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WORSHIP
YOUTH SUNDAY

On October 20th, our Middle and High School students took the reins of our worship
service, showcasing their talents in reading, acting, playing, and more! The message they
shared was the vital importance of love underpinning all aspects of our lives.

As they led us in worship, we were reminded of the privilege we have to include such
faithful young people in our church family.

Let’s make it a point to encourage them as you see them around the church. A simple

word of thanks or affirmation can go a long way in supporting their journey of faith!

PSALMS

This November, as we move through election day and then beyond it we invite you to join
us for a special sermon series titled “Psalms: Ancient Wisdom for Modern Living.” Using
the Lectionary Psalms, we'll draw from that deep well of wisdom which anchors us in
times of uncertainty.

ALL SAINTS" SUNDAY SERVICE OF THANKSGIVING

It has been our custom in

the last few years to pause

on the first Sunday in )
November to remember with
gratitude those who have
passed away in the last
year. Join us on November T\

3rd as we remember with H A ' K F VU '

thanksgiving.

On November 24th, join us for a
joyful service of Thanksgiving. There
will be plenty of music and an
opportunity to lift up your own words
of thanksgiving.




BE RICH - STEWARDSHIP 25°

This past month, we've been counting our blessings as we reflect on the year gone by
and look forward with hope to what lies ahead in 2025. If you haven't yet had the
chance, we encourage you to read our Narrative Budget, which you can find here.
Don’t miss out on our weekly videos either! They beautifully showcase the many
reasons we are optimistic about our future and the impactful work we're doing
together.

We asked for your financial support to help meet our mission and ministry goals and
many of you have already responded with an enthusiastic “yes!” Thank you!! At the
time of writing, 56 pledges totaling $259,000 have been received. We are 80% of
the way to our pledged giving goal of $320,000.

If you have not yet had a chance to make your pledge, please prayerfully consider
doing so in the next week. You can easily pledge online or you can download a
pledge card and drop it into the offering plate at church.

Remember, every gift—no matter the size—makes a difference in our life together. We
are rich indeed!

BAPTISMS! &J

What a privilege to gather
around the baptism font so
often, to pray for and walk
with families as they commit
to raising their little ones in
the Christian faith. This Fall
we welcomed Jane, Charlotte
and Lucas to the fold.

/
JANE MARIE TRAPHAGEN



https://heyzine.com/flip-book/430bddc676.html
https://www.youtube.com/@clintonpresbyterianchurcho7360/videos

PRESCHOOL

Clinton Presbyterian Church
PRESCHOOL

This September we opened our doors for the seventh year, welcoming 26 families,
many returning with second siblings. So much joy overflows from the classrooms and
playground. We welcomed two new staff members, Laura Creteau and Megan
Traphagen. Laura and Megan are team teaching in our three year old class. Our
teachers provide many learning opportunities through play. The children are making
new friends and having lots of fall fun.

The first Stay and Play Lunch Bunch of the year took place in October. After lunch the

4s played Halloween games in the Fellowship Hall and made a Halloween craft.

Ghosts, pumpkins and scarecrows along with costumes, parades, trick or treating, and
games made for a fun-filled Halloween week.
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The past couple of months have been overflowing with
music, showcasing the wealth of talent we have here at
CPC - featuring performers both young and aged to
perfection. I'll try to give you a quick recounting of some
of the highlights:

On Sept. Ist, Labor Day weekend, Carol Zeh filled in for
Ted, giving him a much-needed rest! Then on Sept. 8, the
school year began with an explosion of energy as Mari
Green sang "Over My Head" with the Chancel Choir.

On Sept. 15 Amey Barnes graced us with one of her
many talents, playing flute on a piece titled "My Love Is
An Artubus". If anyone is wondering what an "artubus" is,
it's a type of tree! Also during that service, the Praise
Team introduced a new song by a great band, The Rend
Collective, titled "Rescuer". We had an embarrassment of
riches when Mari Green teamed up with Judy Maxfield
to underscore Rev. Tracey's sermon with a song I'm sure
we'll sing as a congregation again, "I Need You To
Survive".

On Sept. 22, we were fortunate to have the former
music director at CPC, Gary Ress, fill in for Ted. Gary
now lives in Hawaii but happened to be in NJ at the time.
He was joined by our very own Larry Kursar, playing
French Horn with Gary on Trumpet on their arrangement
of "Just A Closer Walk With Thee".

To close out the month, on Sept. 29th the Chancel Choir
sang "Let Us Love" to send the CPC troops out into
Clinton for a "Day Of Service". Ted and Julie
Baldassare (with Kevin Thompson chiming in) gave
musical support for the workers!

The hits just kept coming, starting October 6th with a
couple of our dynamic young vocalists, Emmet
Dougherty and Matilda Harrison singing "One Way,
Jesus" to open up the service. Also in that service was a
spectacular and inspiring performance by Christian
Asmani on vocals and Lue Kuna on percussion, "Tu Es

Plus Grand". Thanks to Amey Barnes and Dave and |

Laurel Kelly for facilitating Christian's and Luc's

participation! Christian will be coming back to bless us |

with his singing - the date TBD.
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On Oct. 13th, a scaled-down version of
the Praise Team introduced a new song
by Chris Tomlin, "Nobody Loves Me Like
You Do" and the Chancel Choir sang
"Without The Fire There Is No Burning".

October 20th was Youth Sunday, and
what a special day it was, highlighting
our wealth of youthful talent. Adam
Dougherty opened the service with a
jazzy piano version of "Sweet Hour of
Prayer", followed by a spirit-filled
rendition of another Rend Collective
song, "My Lighthouse", led by our new
CPC Director of Youth Ministries, Vania
Stevenson. Fred Sifuentes led the
Children's Conversation along with his
friend camel, sharing his ventriloquism
skills with the congregation! For her first
performance at CPC, and definitely not
her last, Maddie Morman played a
beautiful piece on the piano, "Par la
Fenetre de Theo". What a memorable
day it was!

As of this writing, the last service of
October has not happened, but | know it
will be musically inspiring because we're
bringing the Bell Choir and Chancel
Choir together for a piece, "Music of
Creation". The Bell Choir, led by Jared
Miner, has been practicing every
Wednesday since mid-September, and
they sound great! The Chancel Choir
will also be singing "Let All The People
Say Amen", an African-inspired
arrangement, featuring Amey Barnes,
soprano, and Ted on the hand drum.

Phew!!! | hope that the music has
brought you joy and inspiration during
these complex and challenging times.
Please, if you have any desire to join one
of our musical groups, don't hesitate to
reach out to me
(tbrancatoeclintonpresbyterian.net)!
Thank you for your support of our
talented musicians and vocalists!
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CHILDREN & YOUTH

Our children and youth have been busy starting Sunday
School classes, serving the community during our CPC "Day of

Service", and gathering for fun activities during Sunday o

‘@

with each other during the congregational meeting by making .

Funday and Chaos youth groups. Children stayed engaged

fall wreaths and playing lots of games. There is so much to
look forward to this fall with children's ministry!

5, ._

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Our Sunday School is off to a wonderful
start with children getting to know each
other and enjoying our exciting new
curriculum! Jesus teaches us that children
belong in the center of God's love.
Classes are offered for preschool thru 8th
grade. Would you like to volunteer as a
part of a teaching team or as a substitute

NURSERY

Our growing nursery needs you! Please

contact Kim Darcy (mkfdareaol.com)
ASAP to be added to our list of
volunteers. Older children can serve
alongside you and you will be paired
with another adult. We welcome those
with grown children or no children too!
It's a FUN and easy way to serve our
youngest disciples!




CHILDREN & YOUTH
SUNDAY FUNDAY

4th and 5th graders had a blast at their fall-themed gathering! We kicked things off with
an exciting game of "Don't Wake the Scarecrow," where giggles filled the air. Then,
everyone unleashed their creativity and crafted their very own scarecrows! More

adventures are loading for November. Next gathering: November 3 @1130am - RSVP to

Vania

The mission of the Joy Scouts is to connect our

Q B 0 ' children and families with face to face opportunities

A& C)‘}) : to serve the community. The Joy Scouts recently
A 0 helped the Open Cupboard Food Pantry with a food

Eﬁ’ drive at the Clinton Shoprite, and helped sort and

organize hundreds of k-cups for the Flemington Area
Food Pantry Thanksgiving baskets.  They will be
visiting the Hunterdon Care Center, Tabby's Place,

and Creature Comforts Pet Therapy soon! Join us!!




CHILDREN & YOUTH
MESSTIVAL & MORE

friendly chaos.

HA

YOUT

Our youth kicked off the Fall with an epic
gathering at the Manse. Middle and high
schoolers came together for a night filled
with fun, laughter, food and a bit of
From messy games to
creative crafts, it was a blast watching
everyone dive in and embrace the mess!

We loved seeing friendships strengthen and

new connections formed.

At our next Youth group gathering
we were able to build on our
connections with one another and
pray for each other. We cant wait
to see how these friendships grow
throughout the year. Stay tuned for
more awesome events in the
pipeline—we can’t wait to hang out
again  soon!  Next  gathering:
November 3 - RSVP to Vania

0
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Camp & Retreat Center

As you may have already heard, there are two retreats coming up this fall at Camp
Johnsonburg! Johnsonburg is especially great at helping young people reconnect with God,
deepen relationships, and explore their personal faith while also enjoying camp activities out
in nature! Youth Groups from all over New Jersey attend these retreats, so it's also a really
cool opportunity to meet new people! Bonus: We'll be sleeping in lodges that are fully heated
and cooled AND the beds have Tempur-Pedic mattresses! | will be attending both retreats, so

your kids will have a familiar adult face!

MIDDLE SCHOOL RETREAT \ |

DEC 6-8 2024

HIGH SCHOOL RETREAT \ ,/
NOV 22 - 24 2024

7


https://www.campjburg.org/events/high-school-retreat/
https://www.campjburg.org/events/middle-school-retreat/

ADULTS
ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL

FE

1

Every Sunday morning after service, there is an adult study group that meets in the
den downstairs. This year we are studying the book of Acts. The focus of the group is
to study how the church began. What happened after the Pentecost and the
Ascension. How did the apostles and other followers grow the church and what were
the obstacles they had in that growth. How does that growth and obstacles apply to
our daily life today? What is different about the author Luke and his approach!

This is a study group that you can drop in at any time. Bringing a bible is encouraged
but we have some in the den. If you would like to know more please don't hesitate to
contact Rick Hyman or Pete Peterson.

BOOK CLUB

On October 17th, our church book club discussed The Immortal Life
of Henrietta Lacks. The book told the true story of Henrietta Lacks,
a poor Southern tobacco farmer whose cells were taken without 0|‘ filo;

nrietta
her knowledge during medical treatment for cervical cancer.
Henrietta died, but her cells, named Hela by scientists, became
the first “immortal” human cells grown in culture. Hela cells were
vital to the development of the polio vaccine and were used to
uncover secrets of cancer, viruses, and atom bomb effects. They
helped lead to important advances like in vitro fertilization,
cloning, and gene mapping.

Despite the medical breakthroughs attributed to the cells as well as the monetization
of them into a multimillion-dollar industry, Henrietta’s family, struggling with basic
needs, were kept in the dark for decades. Members of the book club used this novel
as a springboard for discussion on issues such as informed consent, racism and
healthcare, income and education disparity, and whether individuals should be
compensated for scientific use of their own biomatter. The next meeting is November
21st at 7:00 p.m. in the den. The club will discuss Inheritance by Dani Shapiro.

1%

TED TALKS THEOLOGY - WOMEN'S STUDY GROUP TED

TALKS

$ November 11 - Brene Brown: The Power of THEOLOGY ;ﬁ"’
Vulnerability (Ephesians 3) o

O



FELLOWSHIP & COMMUNITY

I TRUNK OR TREAT

¥ 1 We had a boo-tiful time at

W1 our annual trunk or treat

event! Our parking lot was

alive with excitement as

kids (and the young at

| heart!) soaked up the magic

of a perfect fall night! Dr. D

| cranked up the energy with

| an incredible mix of dance

tunes, and the kids couldn't

help but show off their best
moves!

" Our hot dogs were a smash
" hit, keeping everyone fueled
up for a night full of fun. A
huge shoutout to our
amazing volunteers who
cooked and served, making
sure everyone left with
happy, full bellies!

A massive thank you to
everyone who helped make
this event possible—those
who decorated their trunks,
donated candy and more! .

| Your contributions turned

g this evening into a

#| spectacular success! Can't
wait for next year!




FELLOWSHIP & COMMUNITY

SUPER HERO RUN

On Saturday, October 19, Proactivity held its
annual youth Superhero Fun Run at the Red Mill in
Clinton. For families participating in their Half
Marathon on Sunday, they hold this children’s run
during Packet Pickup and Registration. From
2:00-4:000pm CPC volunteers Judith Beck,
Freddie and Judi Sifuentes, Tina Honthy-Little,
Brielle Madriz and Ron and Elias Wysong helped
with the race registration, directing registrants
into the property and giving out superhero capes
to all of the runners. Brielle kept youth
entertained with crafts of beading bracelets and
coloring bookmarks - and a big bucket of candy
to entice passers by as we spread the good news
of CPC and our upcoming Trunk or Treat! It was
the perfect fall day for cheering on the super
kids who participated!!




MISSION

During our September meeting, the Mission team went through their disbursements
for the year, with an increase of funds (compared to last year) serving local
organizations, especially ones we have a strong relationship with.

Of all the disbursements distributed, 81% went towards local organizations (Anderson
House, Camp Johnsonborg, CASA, City Relief, Clinton Fire Department, Clinton
Rescue Squad, Family Promise, Flemington Food Pantry, Friendship Center for New
Beginnings, Grow-A-Row, Habitat for Humanity ReStore (Clinton ReStore), Market
Street Mission, Meals on Wheels, and Safe in Hunterdon) and 19% went towards
national / international organizations (All Hands, Presbyterian Disaster Assistance,

and Samaritan’s Purse).
National &
International

CPC Mission
Disbursements
2024

THE GIVING TREE

Our Christmas tree will be up in the sanctuary on November 10 and loaded with tags!
We have from November 10 until December 1 to shop for friends and neighbors in need,
many of whom we support during the year with our mission outreach. Let's help make
this a Merry Christmas for them all. Each tag describes an individual need for a gift
and you are welcome to take one or several.

Tags on the tree are for children of local families, children whose families are homeless
and part of Family Promise, single moms and their children at Friendship Center for
New Beginnings in Flemington, Family Promise in Hunterdon County, children and teens
in an impoverished rural area in Maine, Safe in Hunterdon, Family Success Center,
Landsdowne Treatment Services and our own CPC Preschool Scholarship Fund.

In addition to the tree in our sanctuary, we also have some tags
available online for those who are worshipping from home and < CLICK HERE )

wish to participate.

Please return all gifts UNWRAPPED and place them under the tree by Sunday,
December 1. Tape the tags to your gifts and you can include wrapping paper and tape
if you'd like to. The Mission Team will gather in Fellowship Hall on Tuesday, December 3
to pack up and organize all the gifts for local delivery or mailing.

Thank you everyone for your generous support as always!
Questions? Contact Cindy Boyer at 908-391-8109 or cindyboyerecomcast.net



mailto:cindyboyer@comcast.net
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4AA9A722ABFE3-52347918-christmas#/

MISSION

DAY OF SERVICE

Thank you everyone who participated in our first Clinton Day of Service on
9/29! It was a great success, with 100 congregation members coming together
to serve throughout Clinton. It is true what they say, many hands make light
work.

Luckily the rain took a two-hour break, and we seized the moment to hit the
streets, serving our neighborhood with joy.

We had teams cleaning the bridge by the Red Mill, picking up trash, cleaning
up the stream, baking cookies for local first responders, putting together /
delivering a gift to our neighbors on Center Street, putting together hygiene
kits and CPC visitor bags, hanging Trunk or Treat posters, serving hotdogs to
the community, and playing music on the Art Museum Terrance.

It was great seeing so many congregation members, in their red CPC shirts just
out there serving the community that we love! Thank you to our Clinton Day of
Service crew!
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A44ACA929A02-50923558-rides#/

ASHEVILLE, NC - HURRICANE RELIEF

Deepest gratitude for your incredible generosity in responding to
hurricane relief efforts in Asheville, NC in the wake of Hurricane
Helene. In just a couple of weeks, you contributed an astonishing
$5,853—WOW! Your kindness and compassion are truly inspiring.

These funds will be directed to First Presbyterian Church, located
right in the heart of Asheville, where they will be used to support
those in need. As relief efforts unfold in the coming months, we will
keep you informed about additional ways we can continue to offer

our support.

Thank you for embodying the spirit of love and service that makes our

community so special.

The handicap ramp was demolished thanks to
the hard work of Zack Mo, Jake Treese, Paul
Morrissette and his brother who was visiting NJ.
A huge thank you to these gentlemen. Their
efforts have saved us the demo cost. Excavation
for the footings is scheduled for the last week of
October and then construction of the ramp and
stairs will begin. After the ramp is completed,
templates for the railings will be made.
Fabrication and installation of the railings could
take up to 5 weeks.

Volunteers Needed

The kitchen “refresh” will commence soon.
Volunteer help in November would be greatly
appreciated and help keep us within budget. We
need help with the following tasks:
l.Detach and reset the cabinets over the
stoves 6" higher to accommodate new
exhaust hoods.
2.Remove the current countertops
3.Paint the ceiling, walls and trim.

It you are willing to help on Saturday November
9 with demo, please let Ali or Tracey know.
(officeeclintonpresbyterian.net) If you can help
on a weekday, we will gladly provide you a task.
The painting, in particular, can be done during
the week. Our goal is to have the project
substantially completed by mid December.




NOTES & NEEDS!

A WORD FROM FELLOWSHIP & MEMBER CARE

We love our Fellowship Hour for sharing conversation and refreshments
together after service! Would you be willing to host a Fellowship Hour this
Fall? All you need to bring are some snacks, and juice and set it out for
everyone before church starts. The Fellowship and Member Care Ministry
Team will provide milk and half and half and take care of preparation of
the coffee.

We will send out directions ahead of time and help you with whatever you
need. Any questions contact Barb Pearson (barbarajpearsonehotmail.com)
or Jes Bruno (jessicagbrunoegmail.com).

{7SignUpGenius

A WORD FROM WORSHIP

We Need Ushers!

It's easy.

It's family-friendly.

It requires very little time.

No prior experience is necessary.

Please help us contibute to our already wonderful worship experience.

It you would like to know more, please reach out to Kevin Thompson at :
kevin_h_thompsonehotmail.com

A NOTE FROM OUR DEACONS

The deacons have been busy planning events for the future. Our upcoming
focuses include a college student "reach out" project, visiting a local
nursing home, training our deacons, and continuing efforts to support our
church parishioners. Don't hesitate to contact your deacon with any prayer
needs; we would love to pray for you. We hope you have a lovely fall.
- S Wy
— %* S *\ 5 < *
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BIRTHDAYS

CONNOR F.
ROSS T.
MARTHA R.
LONNIE L.
ADAM D.
LISA M.
JIMP
DEREK E.
BARBARA P.
SANDY S.
HELEN D.
BARRY L.

BRANDON W.

STEPHEN M.
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GABRIELLA P.
PAIGE D.
CAROLYN D.
FRED D.
RYAN K.
GRANT B.
BARBARA P.
DAVID T.
REBECCAT.
GWILI M.
JESSICA P.
ZACHARY M.
KEN W.
ERIK D.

1
19

~

19

20
20
22
22
24
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KIM D.
JIMD.
SHAYDA Z.
ROBIN C.
FRANK B.

ERIC C.
ADRIENNE H.
CAMI P.
ROBIN M.

KIMBERLY W.

KEVIN T.
KAITLIN W.
KRISTEN P.
COLE S.

25
21
21
29
30

MARYBETH A.

CHENGE P.
CASSIDY T.
KIMBERLY B.
BRIELLE H.

O o1 o1 o

12
14
15
15

17
19
21
21

LIZS.
PABLO M.
JUDITH M.
GRIFFIN W.

MARY ELLEN A.

DEREK H.
GRIFFIN H.
GRADY P.
WILLIAML.
NATHANH.
DAVE K.
DORENE L.
SANDRA L.

23
24
24
24
26
26
26
26
21
28
28
28
30



BIRTHDAYS & THANK YOUS!

AMEY B. 2 JULIE B. 18
ANDREWC. 2 SCOTT L. 20
REED H. 2 JOSEPH L. 21
SIENNAM. 2 SCARLETTP. 25
CASTOR P. 2 MEGAN V. 25
ROSIE S. 2 BARBARAL. 28
LAURA B. 5 LAURA B. 29
SHARONH. 5 CINDY C. 29
AAROND. 6 OLIVIA K. 29
ASHLEYK. 6 MATT H. 30
JAN K. 1
REBECCAR. 9
DARAE. 10
ROBERTT. 16
DANA K. 17

ngregation
ked her 90th

you are a part

Dear CPC,

| want to thank you all for
your cards, kind words
and especially

your prayers. They were
so thoughtful and very
much appreciated.

POPPPIIIIIIIE

With sincere thanks,
Diane O’'Connor

)

)




ADVENT PREVIEW...

NOVEMBER 24 - HANGING OF THE GREENS

After our service of Thanksgiving on November 24, we'll work together to prepare our
sanctuary and fellowship hall for Advent and Christmas, decorating with the symbols of
the season. Many hands make light work, so plan some extra time that morning to share

in this work

DECEMBER 6 - CHRISTMAS PARADE

Come join us for the Christmas Parade! We are looking for someone who would
be interested in heading up our float decorations and theme this year and we
know we have a lot of creative people in our CPC family. Please reach out to Ali

if you are interested.

DECEMBER 21 - LIVE NATIVITY

All church members, friends and members of the community are invited to come
by CPC on December 21 (rain date: December 22) from 5-7 pm for this special

event.

DECEMBER 22 - CHRISTMAS PAGEANT & ADVENT BREAKFAST

In worship we will hear once again, the story of the first Christmas told by eager
shepherds and tiny angels. Come and share the wonder. We'll enjoy breakfast

together afterwards in Fellowship Hall.

DECEMBER 24 - CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICES

el NS B

5 pm Family Service 9pm Candlelight Communion Service
As a congregation we will retell Come and be lifted in joy through

the story of Christ’s birth with the Word and Song as we celebrate the
angels, the shepherds and the Christ child at this candlel Jht service

sheep.



FamilyPromise

of Hunterdon County

FIRST ANNUAL
DESIGNER HANDBAG

BINGO

-
~ =
Z DOOR PRIZES | 50/50 RAFFLE | FUN ~

Friday, November 8, 2024 Flemington Elks
6:00 pm - doors open 165 Route 31

Flemington, NJ

CONSIDER SUPPORTING OUR
MISSION PARTNERS AT
FAMILY PROMISE BY
ATTENDING THIS FUN EVENT!

7:00 pm - bingo begins

FOR REGISTRATION AND SPONSORSHIP INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT:
HTTPS://FAMILYPROMISEHC.CHARITYPROUD.ORG/DONATE/?CID=22272
$35 PER PERSON (TICKETS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE)

Calling all teens and tweens,
it’s time for our

PINK PONY CLUB

You are welcome!!!
Saturdays 3-4 pm
November 23rd
& December 14th

ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL
AND HIGHSCHOOL AGE
KIDS ARE WELCOME -
JUST BRING

You!

Clinton Presbyterian Church
91 Center Street

Clinton, NJ 08809
Questions?Please Contact I
Zan Struebing at drstruebing@gmail.com or N |
Ali Miller at office@clintonpresbuterian.net




